
Good a&ernoon SJS Parents, 
 
Please find the 2024-2025 St. John School Calendar a;ached.  Canton Public 
recently approved their calendar which has allowed us to complete ours.  One 
major difference is that Canton has decided to move their half day professional 
development days back to Wednesdays, so we will as well. 
 
School will begin the Wednesday before Labor Day and end on Wednesday, June 
11.  This provides us with 178 instrucQonal days.  If you uQlize Canton busing, 
please pay a;enQon to the no bus and no PM bus days.  There are two days 
Canton Public is off that we are not and a few half day Canton has that we will not 
take. 
 
Please let me know of any quesQons you may have. 
 
Chris 
 
 


